
GE Healthcare 
Richard Hughes 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
101 Carnegie Center 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

0 - 609-514-6647 
C - 609-209-6832 
F - 215-827-5702 
rick.hughes@ge.com 

7 July 2011 

Colleen Carol Casey 
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region Ill 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

R E  US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Materials License No. 24-32462-01MD 

Colleen Carol Casey: 

Please allow this letter to serve as notice that Medi-Physics, Inc., dba GE Healthcare is requesting the 
removal of Condition No. 20 from NRC Radioactive Materials License No. 24-32462-01MD. 

The remodeling project of the GE Healthcare nuclear pharmacy located at  1623 Lotsie Blvd., Overland, MO 
63132 is scheduled to be completed on August 1,2011 and Condition No. 20 will no longer apply beyond that 
date. This license amendment request will revert that portion of the existing laboratory area deemed 
"temporarily unrestricted" for remodeling purposes back to "restricted use" status. 

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at  (609) 514-6647 or (609) 209- 
6832. 

mailto:rick.hughes@ge.com
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